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Facility Information 

NAS Category: Equipment: Locations: Fac ID Code:

OTHER ALL ALL N/A

Event Information

Title: .. 

Problem: At present, only facilities with more than 50 employees have received funding for Automated External 
Defibrillators (AEDs) through the FAA National Voluntary Public Access Defibrillation (PAD) Program. There 
are ongoing discussions surrounding methods and funding for the remaining facilities to be included in this 
program, but these facilities are not yet nationally funded. 

Symptom: The current AED program roll-out status may give facilities the impression that they cannot obtain AEDs. 

Solution: Facilities with fewer than 50 employees are eligible to purchase new AED equipment with local funds if 
they coordinate with the National PAD Program Office and comply with program guidelines. Facilities must 
contact the PAD Program Office at the numbers listed in the POC Information section of this Advisory before 
taking any action. More information about the program and guidelines is available on the AED website at:  
 
https://employees.faa.gov/org/staffoffices/ahr/emp_safety_workers_comp/emp_safety/aed_program/.  
 

Remarks: If you have additional information that pertains to the subject of this document we encourage you to file yo
ur own T-SAP report. Information you possess may be unknown to the ERC and could augment existing repor
ts. These additional reports may contain important safety information that allows us to identify trends and i
ssues currently not perceived as systemic problems, or reveal a perspective that has not been considered. 

POC Information Email Title Phone

Technical POC1: Paul.Dibenedetto@faa.gov  National PAD Program Manager 202-267-9719  

Technical POC2: Sonja.CTR.Johnson@faa.gov  Contract Support 202-646-5515  

Supply POC: 

Disclaimer: Technical Operations Safety Action Program (T-SAP) Advisories contain important safety information. However, they are not 
directive in nature and do not supersede any directive or policy. For additional information on T-SAP, please visit our website at  
www.t-sap.org or call 877-360-6961  
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